
 
 
November 24, 2020 – Superintendent’s Report 
 
 
ADMIN UPDATE: 
 
Utility management is recommending approval of Change Order #5 on the 47th Street Water Main 
Replacement Project. This is the final change order on this project and it is a reduction of $37,006.14 on 
the total contract price, making the final cost of this project $1,839,711.51, $42,843.04 over the original 
contract price of $1,796,868.47. Pay App #4, which is on the claims list for tonight’s meeting, is the final 
Pay App for this project and will close the project out. We would like to thank Miller Pipeline and our 
engineering team at Wessler Engineering for delivering yet another successful project for the City. 
 
There are no additional items for approval at this time and things in Utility operations are business as 
usual.  
 
CLAIMS EXPLANATIONS: There are two large claims on the list for Miller Pipeline for Pay App 3 on 
the Elmhurst Sewer Rehab Project and Pay App 4 for the 47th Street Water Main Replacement Project. 
 
 Operational Data: 
 
SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM 
 
LOCATES/LEAK LOCATING/VALVE TURNING/HYDRANT 
MAINTENANCE/INSPECTIONS 

 
WATER DISTRIBUTION 

 
WATER PLANT/WELL ACTIVITY 

 
BUSINESS OFFICE/SERVICE DEPARTMENT 
October Totals 

 
BILLING ADJUSTMENTS: None 
 
 
 


